
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, www.gov.nu.ca 
News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Tuhaqtaghatittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
 
Communications 

Financial Assistance for Nunavut Students (FANS) 
applications due July 15 
 
Start Date: June 25, 2020  
End Date: July 15, 2020  
Nunavut-wide                                            30 sec  
 
Need support to reach your post-secondary education goals?  
 
Financial Assistance for Nunavut Students (FANS) provides financial help to eligible 
Nunavummiut attending designated post-secondary institutions and academic 
programs.  
 
If you are planning on attending college or university this coming fall, please send your 
application for funding by July 15, 2020. 
 
Applications can be made before being accepted to a college or university. 
 
To start the application process or to find out more, visit the Department of Education 
website at www.gov.nu.ca/fans. You can also contact the FANS office by email at 
fans@gov.nu.ca. 
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Media Contact: 

Troy Rhoades 
Acting Manager of Communications 
Department of Education  
867-975-5680 
TRhoades@gov.nu.ca 
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